
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 About butterflies and their life cycle.  
 Reading stories about the butterfly life cycle. 
 Continuing to observe our caterpillars, they may change next week!   
 How to type our full name on the computer and print a document. 
 Measuring and sorting which objects are shorter, longer or the same length. 
 Using non-standard measure to measure objects inside the classroom, such as 

cubes.  
 Continuing with year 1 transition and meeting our new teacher. 

Armed Forces Day – 29th June 

We are having an armed forces day next week.  Children can come to school in 
either rainbow/beavers uniforms or dressed with an ‘armed forces’ theme (no 
toy weapons please). Please bring a filled cup of items or £1 donation please 

(see main school newsletter for more details). 

 NSPCC: We are having our sponsored Buddy’s Big work out on Thursday afternoon 
where the children will be completing lots of different sports activities (all forms to be 
returned by Wednesday 28th at the very latest).  Your child can come to school in sports 
kit / trainers or pumps that day.  We will send PE kits home before Thursday if they 
would like to wear those. 

 

 

Important dates: 
 Trip to the Butterfly Farm – Tuesday 10th 

July. Please ensure you have paid on parent 
pay and returned your lunch order. 

 Teddy Bears Picnic at Licky Hills Primary 
School 12th July. 

 Family ‘healthy eating’ picnic: Tuesaday17th 
July 2-3pm, all parents welcome. More 
information to follow soon. 

 A reminder to send in book mark completion 
entries and NSPCC sponsor money. 

 

 

Homework 

We would like the children to create a 

lifecycle of a butterfly, this can be a 

poster, playdough models that are 

photographed or photographs that are  

sequenced. Be imaginative as you like! 

 

 

 

Wow word: Chrysalis the hard-shelled pupa of a moth or 
butterfly 

 

 

 


